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FRIDAY NEWSLETTER 

   
 
  

Please note there is no 
Legends of the Week 
Assembly next week, 

Friday 7 February 
2025 

EDDIE W 

ELLA B 
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W/c 3 FEBRUARY 2025 

Children’s Mental Health Week ~ Know Yourself, Grow Yourself 

Mon - 
- 
- 

Deadline for confirming attendance at the Y4/Y5 Residential Visits meeting on Thursday 
Deadline for completing Craven Cross Country Final online form (selected pupils) 
Deadline for returning outstanding Madni Mosque consent forms  

Wed - Class 3 & Class 4 visit to Madni Mosque in Bradford 
Thu - Y4/Y5 Parent Forum (residential visits) at 2:30pm 
Fri - 

- 
- 
- 

No Legends of the Week Assembly this week 
Deadline for completing the Y5/Y6 Netball Festival online consent form (selected pupils) 
Deadline for payment of contribution towards your child’s Class 3 swimming lessons 
Class 3 swimming lesson 

 
 

  

It would be really helpful if requested reply slips/payments etc. could be 
completed/paid by the stated deadlines to enable us to process the 
paperwork effectively this week. Thank you. 

 

DEADLINES & 
REMINDERS 
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Class 3 & Class 4 visit to Madni Mosque ~ Wednesday 5 February 2025 
Next week children in Class 3 and Class 4 will be visiting the Madni Mosque 
in Bradford to extend their learning of diversity in Britain, their 
understanding of Islam and what life is like as a British Muslim.   
 
Children should arrive at school for the normal time, in full school uniform 

(no training shoes please) along with a packed lunch (please remember no foods containing nuts and no 
glass bottles please).  The children will return to school at approximately 2pm. 
 
Please note: We still have outstanding consent forms for this visit, which must be brought into school on 
Monday 3 February to enable us to complete the necessary paperwork for North Yorkshire Council. 
 
School Residential Visits ~ Y4 & Y5 Parent Forum ~ Thursday 6 February 2025 
A meeting will be held in school on Thursday 6 February 2025 to discuss forthcoming residential visits.  If 
you have not done so already, please confirm your attendance with Mrs Ellison in the school office via 
email at: lothersdale@ycatschools.co.uk.  Please note that feedback will be shared with parents/carers 
who are unable to attend this meeting. 
 

Class 3 Swimming Lessons 
Please note that the deadline for payment of voluntary contributions 
towards your child’s Class 3 swimming lessons is next week, Friday 7 
February 2025. Swimming is an important part of the curriculum but, 
unfortunately, the school receives no extra funding for swimming and 
relies on parental contributions to enable the children to take part in this 
activity.  To date we have received 73% of contributions from 
parents/carers and are reliant on 100% to help fund the full cost of travel 
and lessons. If you have not yet made a payment and still wish to do so, 
please ensure payment is made by the stated deadline.  Many thanks for 

your support.  
 
Craven Cross Country Finals ~ Thursday 13 February 2025 

A letter was emailed on Wednesday 29 January to 
parents/carers of our runners, who will be representing the 
South Craven Cluster at the Craven Cross Country Finals at 
Giggleswick School on Thursday 13 February 2025.   
 
Please complete the online form by Monday 3 February 2025. 

 
Y5/6 South Craven Cluster Netball Festival ~ Wednesday 26 February 2025 
A letter was emailed on Thursday 30 January 2025, to parents/carers of children in Year 5/6 who have 
expressed an interest in taking part in the South Craven Cluster Netball Festival against other local primary 
schools.  The event takes place on Wednesday, 26 February 2025.  Please ensure the online consent is 
completed by return if your child cannot take part to enable us to offer the place to another child.  
 
Class 3 & Class 4 visit to Murton Park, York ~ Thursday 13 March 2025 
A letter was emailed to parents/carers of children in Class 3 and Class 4 regarding the visit to Murton Park 
in March.  Please ensure the consent form and contribution towards the cost of this visit is made by the 
stated deadline.    

mailto:lothersdale@ycatschools.co.uk
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School Educational Visits 
We have a number of school visits scheduled for the spring and summer terms and all communication 
will be sent out to parents/carers via email, and notifications added to the weekly Friday News.  If you do 
not have a laptop or printer at home and would like a paper copy of the consent form, please contact the 
school office.   
 
Please ensure ALL boxes on the form are ticked (Medical Section on page 1 and the Consents on page 2). 
It is important that consent forms are returned by the stated deadlines to enable school to complete it 
own paperwork for North Yorkshire Council. Thank you for your support. 
 

SchoolGrid ~ Online School Meal Ordering 
Please remember that parents/carers are responsible for ordering school meals via 
SchoolGrid.  The school cook checks the system every morning and prepares hot meals 
based on the number of pre-orders on the system at that time.  
 
Please note that if your child does not have a pre-ordered meal in place, they will be 

served the default option of either a wrap, jacket potato or baguette.  It is therefore important that orders 
are placed on the system in advance to ensure your child is not disappointed.  Thank you for your support. 
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Smartphone Safety Workshop: Empowering Parents with Practical Guidance 

 
On Wednesday, 22nd February, Amy Boy, Parent Representative for the Smartphone-Free Childhood 
Movement (SMFC), hosted a valuable parent workshop at our school. She was joined by Anna Sarjantson 
from Screen-safe-resources.co.uk, an organisation dedicated to helping families navigate the challenges 
of smartphone use among children. 
 
The workshop aimed to equip parents with practical information and strategies to safeguard children in 
the digital world. Although attendance was lower than expected, the discussion was incredibly insightful, 
sparking meaningful conversations about the impact of smartphones on childhood and how to foster a 
balanced, safe environment for our children. Those who attended agreed that the information shared 
was essential and should reach the wider school community. 
 
To ensure that all parents can benefit from the workshop’s key messages, we encourage you to view the 
information presented by following this link: Lothersdale 22/01/25 - Presentation. We also plan to host a 
similar event in the future and strongly encourage more parents to attend, as the discussions and shared 
insights are invaluable. 
 
It is important to emphasize that the SMFC movement is not about shaming or judging families but rather 
about offering supportive, practical advice to help navigate the digital landscape with confidence. We 
hope you find the information both useful and reassuring. 
 
If you have any questions about the Smartphone-Free Childhood Movement or the school’s involvement, 
please do not hesitate to contact Amy Boy. Thank you for your ongoing support in keeping our children 
safe online. 
 

LEGENDS Holiday Club ~ Monday 24 February 2025 
School will be closed on Monday 24 February 2025 for Staff Training, but LEGENDS 
Holiday Club will be open for childcare.  There are limited places available and booking 
and payment should be made via the SchoolGateway app by Wednesday 19 February 
2025 to secure your child’s place. 

 
LEGENDS Holiday Club will be open from 8am to 6pm. Breakfast and a light snack will be provided but 
please send your child with a packed lunch. 
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LSA Funding 
Thank you to everyone in our school community who has supported and continues to support the LSA.   
 
We detail a couple of graphs below summarising our fundraising and spending over the last academic 
year (2023/2024), for your information. 
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COMMUNITY 
NOTICEBOARD 

 

We are delighted to be able to promote community events in our Friday News 
that may be of interest to our families and friends. If you would like us to 
promote a local event, please pass the details to the school office by 
Wednesday to be included in the Friday News of that week. 
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School Events: 
7 Jan to 24 Feb 25 - RSPB Big Schools Bird Watch 
w/c 3 Feb 2025 - Children’s Mental Health Week ~ Know Yourself, Grow Yourself 
Wed 5 Feb 2025 - Class 3 & Class 4 Interfaith visit to Madni Mosque in Bradford 
6 Feb 2025 - Class 2 ‘Astronauts in Training’ Themed Day 
Fri 7 Feb 2025 - Deadline for payment of voluntary contributions for Class 3 swimming lessons 
Tue 11 Feb 2025 - Safer Internet Day 
Fri 14 Feb 2025 - 

- 
Last Class 3 Swimming Lesson this academic year 
School breaks up for February half-term 

Mon 24 Feb 2025 - School closed for Staff Training Day 
Mon 24 Feb 2025 - LEGENDS Holiday Club open (please pre-book places by 19/02/2025) 
Tue 25 Feb 2025 - Young Voices Concert in Manchester (selected pupils) 
Wed 26 Feb 2025 - Y5/6 Netball Festival at South Craven School 
Fri 28 Feb 2025 - Class 2 Swimming Lessons start 
Mon 3 Mar 2025 - Scholastic Book Fair in school 
Tue 4 Mar 2025 - Scholastic Book Fair in school 
Wed 5 Mar 2025 - Scholastic Book Fair in school 
Thu 6 Mar 2025 - World Book Day 
w/c 10 Mar 2025 - British Science Week 
Thu 13 Mar 2025 - Class 3 & Class 4 visit to Murton Park, York 
Wed 19 Mar 2025 - Year 6 Crucial Crew visit PM 
Fri 21 Mar 2025 - Comic Relief Red Nose Day 
Tue 25 Mar 2025 - Parent Consultations ~ 2:00 to 6:00pm 
Thu 27 Mar 2025 - Parent Consultations ~ 2:00 to 6:30pm 
Wed 2 Apr 2025 - Rocksteady Band Concert for parents/carers of band members 

DIARY OF 
EVENTS 

 

If you wish to promote a community event in our diary below, please 
contact the school office. Please note there may be circumstances in which 
these dates are subject to change: 
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Thu 3 Apr 2025 - Decorate an Egg Competition 
Fri 4 Apr 2025 - 

- 
Last Class 2 Swimming Lesson this academic year 
School finishes at 3:15pm for the Easter break 

21 to 23 May 25 - Year 4 Residential visit to Eshton Grange 
 
Community Events: 

Sat 8 Mar 2025 - Charity Band ‘Slightly Strange Fruit’ ~ Lothersdale Village Hall ~ 7pm (see flyer 
above for further information and to purchase tickets.) 

 
 

 
 


